
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Reckless Endangerment 8/1/2021 0356 hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

21BU012025 Skate Park 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Det. Chenette 802-540-2271 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Sgt. Vincent Ross Acting Chief of Police Jon Murad 

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Unknown N/A N/A 

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On 8/1/2021 at about 0400 hours the Burlington Police Department received multiple 911 calls 

regarding potential gunshots/fireworks in the area of the Andy A_Dog Williams Skatepark. 

Officers responded to the area but did not locate any evidence of gunfire or complainants / 

witnesses, and there were no further callers. 

 

At about 1618 hours another caller advised that there appeared to be bullet holes in the 300 Lake 

Street apartment building. Officers responded and were able to locate multiple bullet holes. A 

bullet fragment was also recovered from an apartment in the building. 

 

Officers secured the area and searched for additional evidence with the help of the Burlington 

Police Department Identification Unit. Multiple shell casings were located in the parking lot of 

the skatepark. BPD detectives are actively investigating this case. Preliminary information 

indicates that parties who were in the vicinity at the time of the incident are associated with 

parties involved in the gunfire incident that occurred early on Saturday morning at S Winooski 

Avenue and Bank Street. 

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burlington Police 

Department at (802) 658-2704. 


